

Dear Pre-School,

Hello Pre-School, my name is Miss
Tait, and I am delighted to be your
child's new pre-teacher, working
alongside a wonderful team.
I absolutely love teaching in The
Foundation Stage and am thrilled to
be spending another year here in
pre-school. I feel very lucky that I
get the pleasure of teaching at the
very beginning of your learning
journey here at FCJ.
As a past pupil, I feel incredibly
grateful that I have the privilege of
instilling our very important FCJ
core values.

My education here at FCJ was centred on ensuring every child and parent became a part of our community. Here in Pre-School, we ensure your well-being and happiness is at the forefront of everything we do. Wishing you all a lovely summer holiday and I cannot wait to welcome you all in September!

My Likes & Interests

- Long cliff paths walks with my cockapoo Digby.
- Cooking and baking.
- Travelling to see my family and exploring new places.
- Going to the theatre to see shows.
- Reading books.

Facts About Me

- I was a student at FCJ Primary school.
- -I share my birthday with Jamie Oliver, one of my favourite chefs.
- I am always 20 minutes early for everything!
- My favourite food is burgers.
- My favourite book has just become Ten Tasty Teacher because my class and I absolutely love it and the nursery teacher saves the day at the end!

